
From: hydaway@execulink.com [mailto:hydaway@execulink.com]  
Sent: June 30, 2011 12:41 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Re: the Ontario Energy Board’s email addresses and website have changed to 
@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 

Ontario Energy Board 
  
Dear Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
RE:  EB-2011-0118 
   
This e-mail is to advise th at I would like to participate as an "INTERVENOR"  in the 
proceedings of this Written Hearing from Hydro One Network Inc. regarding a six month 
exemption from the timelines that they presently are suppose to conform to for the Micro-
Embedded Generators. 
 
I also did put a request in for this to become an Oral proceeding, which I am hoping 
the Ontarion Energy Board will permit.     
 
If you have a problem with me becoming an Intervenor then I would request the position 
of Observer - but I do prefer to be an Intervenor. 
 
  
Wayne L. McLelllan 
519-294-0249    



Additional info. 

 
 

 
From: hydaway@execulink.com [mailto:hydaway@execulink.com]  
Sent: June 30, 2011 1:55 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: tamur@isp.ca; DXGenerationConnecti@hydroone.com; bduguid.-mpp-co@liberal.ola.org; 
microfit@powerauthority.on.ca 
Subject: EB-2011-0118 
 

Dear Kristen Walli 
 
I just got off the phone and thought I would send additional info for my INTERVENOR 
application I just sent you: 
 
 
Wayne L. McLellan 
338 Lamon Drive - RR#2 
Parkhill, ON 
N0M2K0 
Phone:  1-519-294-0249       
 
My interest in being an intervenor is that I presently have a solar panel system ready to be 
hooked up - I have a lot of money tied up into this project and have since December 
2010.  Now Hydro One Network is appling for a Six (6) Month Exemption from the 
Timelines for the connection of our Micro Fit Project. 
I am not completely sure how this is going to affect my project - but would simply like to 
be able to hear about it - give the Board my time frames that have already taken place.   
 
We have been time and time again been given the run around and I think the OEB needs 
to here this - I do not believe that the exemption from these timelines will help the 
thousands of us that are carrying this big debt.  We are talking $100,000.00 per unit, 
which will represent millions of dollars. 
 
I would like to put in cost for this time 
I would also only need to be addressed in English. 
 
I would also like to request that this be an ORAL hearing rather that a 
written hearing. 
 
 
 
If there is any other information you require please do not hesitate to contact me   
 
Wayne McLellan 


